
From: Sarah Cruickshank [mailto:sarah.cruickshank@cancer.ca]  

Sent: November 29, 2018 2:31 PM 
To: Lyons, Lisa 

Subject: Municipal Tobacco Retail Licences 

 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
On behalf of the Canadian Cancer Society, I am writing to urge that the City of Newmarket require that 
all tobacco retailers in the municipality be licensed and pay an annual licence fee, as other municipalities 
in Ontario have done. Attached please find a summary list of municipal tobacco licence fees in Canada, 
as well as an accompanying rationale. 
 
We also recommend that electronic vendors be required to have a licence and to pay a licence fee, as 
has been required in Hamilton and London. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can provide further information. 
 
Best regards, 
Sarah Cruickshank 
 

 

Sarah Cruickshank 
Senior Coordinator, Public Issues 

Canadian Cancer Society 
 
Email sarah.cruickshank@cancer.ca  
Tel 416-323-7112 Fax 416-488-2872 

55 St Clair Avenue West, Suite 500 

Toronto, Ontario  M4V 2Y7 

 
Connect with us online 

Cancer.ca  |  Facebook  |  Twitter  |  YouTube 
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